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Hiawatha Students Won't Go Without Eclipse Glasses
(KNZA)--Concerns that Hiawatha middle and elementary school students would
be left without proper eye ware for Monday's solar eclipse have been eased.

That comes as safe, and verified, eclipse glasses are being made available to those
students at no cost.

However, the glasses will be available only through the weekend.
Hiawatha middle and elementary school students only may pick them up at the
Hiawatha Police Department, located on Oregon Street, both Saturday and

Sunday.

Availability is between 9:00 AM and 5:00 PM both days.
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